F&F Uniforms Embroidery Service — 2016 Update

Dear Amblecote Primary School,

We have been working hard on our Uniform Embroidery Service to ensure we offer the best
possible service.

This year, we'll be guaranteeing a 28 day delivery service (14 days if the order is placed between
Movember to May) and have introduced a simple flat delivery charge of £3 on all orders. Returns
are still free and the return address remains the same.

We have included an updated price list for 2016, which is attached to this email. The new prices

come into effect on Tuesday 17th May 2016 and you will still receive your 5% cash donation to

your school for each order placed.

If you have any questions, please get in touch — we're here to help. You can call us on 0845 459
9866, from &.30am to 5pm Monday to Friday.

Yours sincerely,

The F&F Uniforms Team

FaF




